
 

 

Friday 3 April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Free School Meal (FSM) vouchers 
 
I am pleased to inform you that from week commencing Monday 20th April 2020, we will be moving to the new 
Government coordinated FSM voucher scheme which will be provided by Edenred.  I am sure you will already have 
seen and heard about this in the daily media information.  This will provide you with a weekly supermarket voucher 
of £15.00 per eligible child, during the school term time.  
 
The Edenred system works in a similar way to the current e-voucher provider Wonde: 
 

• Edenred will send a link to your email address 
• You select your supermarket 
• Edenered will send your supermarket e-voucher  

 
It is our intention that these e-vouchers will continue on a weekly basis until further notice during term time. 
 
During the transition period to the new provider, The Consortium Academy Trust would like to provide your family 
with a further FSM e-voucher of £23.00, this will be sent by the current provider Wonde. Within the next 48 
hours Wonde will be sending you an email or text containing a link.  Clicking on the link will allow you to select a 
supermarket of your choice.  Your e-voucher will be sent to you during the week commencing Monday 6 April 
2020.  Our hope is that this will provide your family with some much needed planning time to make longer term 
financial arrangements for the next school holiday time. We must stress that the Government system does not 
cover FSM during the school holidays, as a gesture of goodwill to support our communities, the Trust is providing 
the Easter allowance. 
 
We hope this will be of some benefit to you during this very difficult time. We will provide you with a further 
update on the new voucher system in due course.  
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this service, please email admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Victoria White 
Interim Headteacher 


